
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

   Board of Education 

 

FROM:  Dr. Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 

 

SUBJECT:  Joint Board/FAC Meeting – June 5, 2018  

 

DATE:   May 8, 2018 

 

 

The administration is requesting that the Board of Education consider participating in a joint meeting with FAC 

to discuss the Lincoln expansion. The meeting is scheduled for June 5, 2018. If the Board agrees, the meeting 

will be held at Lincoln and the community will be invited to view the concepts, ask questions and add their 

voices to the expansion conversation.  
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